
Open House
AEEC parents of second 

grade students are invited to a 
Third Grade Open House at 
Ogletree Elementary. You will 
have the opportunity to meet 

third grade teachers and 
independently tour third grade 

classrooms and  
resource rooms.

Ogletree Elementary School 
Commons Area 

May 2, 2016 
5:30-6:00 

Please feel free to stay for the Spring 
Musical performance that will follow. 


